
January 27,2010 
Emile L. Stieffel 
Aurora Catering, Inc. 
4016 Red Cypress Drive 
Harvey, LA 70058 

Dear Emile, 

The Special Event 2010 is in the history books as an amazing success! 

Thank you for pamering with The Special Event and showcasing your newest and best products and 
services. Our Attendees, from our worldwide community, came to see the latest and greatest in the 
event industry and by showcasing your company we know we have accomplished that goal. The 
reviews from all of your guests are "WONDERFUL!" and we hope you see this fantastic exposure 
translate into many new customers. 

Watch for the event coverage in the March/April issue of SpeciaLEvents Magaene and please take a 
look at all the fun pictures of the event on our Official Photographer's website at 
www.~cthTheMornent.com 

The success of the showcasing events is due to the support we received from our sponsors like you. 

Again, 275ankyo~ for supporting The Special Event! 

Warm regards, 

Sharon Morabito 
Group Show Director 
Penton Business Media 

Kim Romano 
Event Manager 
Penton Business Media 

Kari Strolberg, CSEP 
Hinds on Hundred Manager 
Eventful Marketing Solutions 


